
JUNE 20, 2017 ZONING HEARING 

“OTHER BUSINESS” 

COMMISSION DISTRICT 2 

 

ITEM 022 

 

PURPOSE 

 

To consider amending the site plan and stipulations for Gary M. Deppe 
regarding rezoning application Z-51 (Arrowhead Real Estate Partners, LLC) 
of 2012, for property located on the north side of Roswell Road, west of 
Robert Lane in Land Lots 961, 984 and 985 of the 16th District. 
 
BACKGROUND 

 

The subject property was rezoned to R-15 OSC for a subdivision in 2012. 
One of the zoning stipulations requires a fence along Sterling Ridge Chase 
(SRC), behind lots 9-13. The property owners of SRC have come to an 
agreement with the developer of the new subdivision to delete the fencing 
requirement behind lots 9-13. Instead the developer will provide SRC a new 
brick monument sign at the entrance, and potentially landscaping and some 
fencing (as long as the $5000 budget allow). All the affected neighbors in 
SRC are agreeable to this proposal. If approved, all previous stipulations 
would remain in effect. 
 
STAFF COMMENTS 

 

None. 
 

RECOMMENDATION 

 

The Board of Commissioners conduct a Public Hearing and consider the 
proposed site plan and stipulation amendment. 
 
ATTACHMENTS 

 

Other Business application and stipulations. 






































